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01/11/2020  18:34:172020/4735/L SUPPRT Sam Price The planning application last year for minor alterations to this house was supported by a very superficial set of 

drawings that did not give any confidence that the house was going to be treated with the care that it deserves.  

This application was withdrawn. 

It is very good to see this new application supported by a very comprehensive and sympathetic set of drawings 

by Arts Lettres Techniques describing in detail the work needed to get the house back from its current sad 

condition.  The drawings show the extent of repairs that are necessary, and it is most encouraging to know 

that these repairs and the few minor alterations will be specified and, most importantly, supervised by 

excellent conservation architects.  I absolutely support this application.
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